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   This marks a very special 

time of the year for all of us 

at Legacy. The month of 

December will be very    

exciting with entertainment, 

holiday parties, and special 

meals. Be sure to keep an 

eye out for the events   

happening each week. 

    Many residents and   

families have been asking 

about the ‘Staff Holiday 

Fund.’ A donation box will 

be placed at the Concierge 

desk on December 10th. If 

you wish to make a dona-

tion of money, you may do 

so. The funds will be      

distributed amongst the 

support staff in time for 

Christmas.  

Happy Holidays and all the 

very best for a successful 

2016! 

-Walter Downey  

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS  
 

It’s that time of the year again! This year has been an 

incredible growing period for Legacy. We are so           

fortunate to have gotten to know every single one of   

the residents that are living here.  

This month we have a lot of exciting events taking 

place! From our Holiday Bazaar to the Nutcracker    

Ballet, tree decorating, Holiday Cheer Party, Children’s 

Choirs, and our New Years Party, you are sure to be 

kept busy during December.  

Don’t forget about our mouth-watering meals that          

Executive Chef, Rob Cleland has put together for      

Hanukkah on December 11
th
, Christmas Eve on          

December 24
th
 and our Christmas Buffet on December 

25
th
. The cherry on top is our five course New Year’s 

Eve dinner with wine pairings prepared by our Maitre’d, 

Guillaume Biset.  

As this year comes to an end, we want to thank            

everyone for being a part of our big family.                                                  

- The Legacy Team 

Candle Lighting 

On Friday nights at 

5:30pm some of the  

Jewish residents gather 

together to welcome in 

the Sabbath with     

blessings over wine, 

candles and challah 

(traditional bread).  

All residents are invited 

to attend.  

Please join Annette 

Wertman, as we pray for 

health, happiness and 

peace.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events at Legacy 

Connect Hearing will be offering complimentary Hearing 

Health Checks at Legacy. 

A Hearing Health Check takes 15 minutes including a      

personal consultation to explain your results and answer   

any hearing health questions.  

Date: Wednesday, December 3rd  

Time: 1:30–5:00pm 

Presented by Yinda Liu AuD, RAUD, 

RHIP  

Our Legacy Holiday Cheer Party will be held on        

Saturday, December 12th at 2:00pm. We invite all our 

residents, friends and families to join us for an afternoon 

of celebration, tasty bites, and entertainment. The      

16th Beaconsfield Scout Group will be coming to sing 

holiday carols and do a skit specially prepared for our 

guests. Be sure to come and celebrate with us!  

 
We have the privilege of having the Zing! Children’s 

Choir come to Legacy on Wednesday, December 16th 

from 4:15-5:00pm. The Choir has performed with the 

Vancouver Symphony Orchestra, Juno-

Award winning Brad Turner and opera 

star Laura Whalen. This is a              

performance you will not want to miss! 

The Nutcracker Ballet will be coming back to Legacy 

for its 2nd year on Sunday, December 6th at 2:00pm! 

The Arbutus Club Dancers will be performing a series 

of dances. We encourage all residents 

to invite their family, friends and loved 

ones for this fantastic holiday          

performance.   


